
I hope that this weeks news letter finds everyone in our Burton Agnes family 

healthy and well.  This was not the Spring term that we had planned and we 

are all really looking forward to when we can all come back together. Hopeful-

ly it wont be too long now.   

Please can I take the opportunity to thank you all for your hard work and sup-

port this half term.  I understand that the task of home learning is not an easy 

one, particularly if you are also juggling work at the same time, but you have 

all done such a great job and parents and children alike should feel very proud 

of themselves.  I would also like to thank the staff in school for their support 

and hard work.  They have worked very hard also to ensure that the home 

learning package we have provided you with this lockdown has been accessi-

ble and supportive and ensured, through live sessions, that learning has con-

tinued.  It is never going to be ideal and is never going to meet the needs of 

everyone but if you do have any comments about it, positive or negative 

please feel free to let me know.   

Next week is half term and hopefully this will all give you the chance to step 

back and relax a little.  The weather forecast looks good and looks as though it 

might be a little bit warmer too, so please try and enjoy time away from 

screens and enjoy each others company outdoors whilst observing the lock-

down rules 

February Half-Term 

We very much hope that all of the children and staff remain well over the holi-
days. However, if a member of staff or pupil currently attending school tests 
positive for coronavirus during the February Half-Term, we will continue to 
assist with contact tracing as explained below:  

· If a pupil tests positive for coronavirus, having developed symptoms more 
than 48 hours since being in school, the school does not need to be contacted 
until the first day of the new half-term. Parents and carers should follow con-
tact tracing instructions provided by NHS Test and Trace.  

· However, if a pupil tests positive for coronavirus having developed symptoms 
within 48 hours of being in school, the school will assist in identifying close 
contacts and advising self-isolation.  

Please contact Mrs Jameson on burtonagnes.head.primary@eastriding.gov.uk 

Keeping Safe Online  
Last week in the newsletter, we reminded you about the importance of staying 

safe on line, particularly when we are relying on it for many different reasons 

at the moment.  This week we have attached to the newsletter a really useful 

document with lots of information to support you to keep your child safe 

online.  It definitely worth a read. 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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February 2021 



Enjoying the great outdoors! 
This week we finally got to see some snow.  Many thanks to everyone for their support on Tuesday when 
school was closed.  We try wherever possible to keep school open when the weather is snowy but with 
many staff not living in close proximity to school we did not have enough bodies to safely open school. It 
was lovely to see that so many of you were able to get outside and enjoy it. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



Have a lovely half term break 

 

Take care and stay safe 

 

See you back in school or online  

on Monday 22nd February 


